REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
ENGINEER
BOROUGH OF TULLYTOWN

The Tullytown Borough Council, Bucks County, Pennsylvania, is soliciting proposals for
the appointment of a firm as Borough Engineer for 2016-2017. For information relating
to the submission of a proposal, please contact Nancy Conner, Borough Secretary at
215-945-5290 or nconner@tullytownboro.org.

Those interested in this position shall submit ten (10) copies of their proposal to the
Borough of Tullytown. Proposals shall be mailed or hand delivered to Borough
Municipal Offices, 500 Main Street, Tullytown, PA 19007, attention Nancy Conner,
Borough Secretary by 4:00 p.m. November 30, 2015. All proposals shall be clearly
marked as “Proposals for Borough Engineer” -outside envelope marked the same.

For additional information, contact Alison Smith, Borough Coordinator, 215-943-9812 or
asmith@tullytownboro.org.




